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Above: Spelling Bee Finalists-Ethan E. 1%,
Holden S. 2n4, Dagen L. 3rd, Damyn R. 4th,
Shawnee G. 5th, Katie E. 6th
Left & Below: January snapshots taken by
the 6th Period Digital Design Students of
Raina Hartwig, Paige Ernest,
Alvssa Powell & Sierra Nickel
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February Newsletter — 2018

Feb. 02 — K-6 Children Missoula Theater @ 9:30 am @ Sidney-Bus-Dave, Jennifer & Susai

Feb. 02 — JV/V B/G ~ B-Ball vs. Creek Valley @ 4 pm — HOME

Feb. 03 — Chadron Speech Invite — Bus-Bruce-5:30 am

Feb. 05-06 - High Plains Music @ Chadron

Feb. 06 — JV/V B/G B-Ball vs. Bayard @ 4 pm — HOME ~ Parents Night (Boys)
Feb. 07 — FFA CDE II @ Gordon — Bus-Jennifer- 6:30 am

Feb. 08 - JV/V G vs. Garden Co. @ 5 pm — HOME ~ Parents Night (Girls & Cheer Squad)

Feb. 08 — MAC Jr. High B-Ball @ Bayard — Bus-Gerald

Feb. 10 — Gering Speech Invite — Bus-6:30-Mark

Feb. 10 - MAC Jr. High B-Ball @ Bayard — Bus-Jennifer

Feb. 12 — BOE Meeting @ 6:30 pm

Feb. 12 - G ~ B-Ball Sub District — Bus-TBA

Feb. 13 — G ~ B-Ball Sub District @ 5:30 or 7 pm — Bus-TBA

Feb. 15 — Science Fair~12:45 -2:00 is judging ~2:00-3:15 for public
Feb. 15 — PAC Board Meeting (See flyer)

Feb. 15 — G ~ B-Ball Sub District @ 6 pm — Bus-TBA

Feb. 16 JV/V B ~ B-Ball @ Garden Co. @ 5 pm — Bus-Jennifer-3 pm
Feb. 19 - NO-SCHOOL ~ Teacher In-Service

Feb. 20 — B-Ball Sub District @ 5:30 or 7 pm- Bus-TBA

Feb. 21 - MAC Speech @ Potter — Bus-Gerald-6:45 am

Feb. 22 — B ~ B-Ball Sub District — Bus-TBA

Feb. 23 — Girls District Finals — Bus-TBA

Feb. 24 — Speech Meet @ Big Springs — Bus-Jennifer

Feb. 26 — MAC Band @ Garden Co. @ 9:30 am — Bus-Mark-8 am
Feb. 27 — Jr. High Quiz Bowl @ South Platte @ 3:15 — Bus-Jennifer-1:45 pm
Feb. 27 — Boys District Finals — Bus-TBA

Feb. 28 - 5t Grade Wax Museum — 1:30-3 pm

Mar. 01-03 - Girls State Basketball

Mar. 05 — Speech & Sweets-High School Gym

Mar. 06 — End of 3w Qtr.

Mar. 07 — CDE II @ Kimball @ 8 am

Mar. 07-09 - NO-SCHOOL ~ Spring Break
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Also visit the Leyton School website @ www.levtonwarriors.org
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News from the Superintendent
by Lorrie Miller

At this time of the school year, we are reviewing our mid-year test scores and planning
instruction accordingly. Teachers have found successes! Several elementary grades are
reporting more students who score at a proficient level or higher. What is really impressive, is
the fourth grade, where every single student scored proficient or higher in language usage. At
the high school, the freshmen made the most progress in reading. Unfortunately there was a
decline in math scores at the junior class level, but our math teacher is planning on an increase
in scores this spring.

Graduation requirements may change. A task force of 5 people are meeting to discuss what
changes should be proposed. The task force will make a recommendation to the school board
at the February board meeting. Changing the requirements must have board approval and
would begin no sooner than next school year. The suggestions have been to lower the number
of total credits, to lower the math requirements, and to remove Careers as a specific course
requirement. Efforts are being made to create policies that will no longer punish students by
withholding credit due to absences, since we allow students to make up for their absences.

Our new school nurse, Mrs. Amy Henke, has been busy setting up dental checks for all our
students. Next, we will test students’ vision and hearing. These screenings are just
that...undetailed screenings. They can alert parents to serious issues that will need to be
followed up by the parent with a medical professional. By law, grades K-4, 7, and 10 are
required to go through the screenings, but because we have skipped some years in the past, we
will screen all students this year. If you receive a letter from the nurse about the results of a
screening and have questions about it, please don’t hesitate to call Mrs. Henke at the
elementary school in Gurley.

Many good things continue to happen at Leyton Public Schools. Art students have begun a unit
in ceramics and will create pottery. Ninth grade science students have studied sound by
watching the wavelengths of sounds from the Blue Man group. Social science students will
video interviews with veterans to learn about the wars. Fourth graders presented a play on
Cherokee Indians. Fifth graders are preparing for the Wax Museum, an afternoon of
personifying historical characters; with one touch, spectators can awaken the “wax” students.

The chef salads at high school lunch time have been such a big hit, the high school kitchen
orders three times as much lettuce as last year. This pilot project began in December, and now,
20-35 chef salads are ordered per day. The new salad bar table at the elementary school has
offered students an array of healthy choices, and students enjoy acting like they are in a
restaurant when they serve themselves from it

Since we are deep in the middle of flu season, custodians wipe the desk tops, chairs, and
counters of all classrooms with a disinfectant cleaner on a daily basis. The disinfectant kills

bacteria and viruses including specific strains of dangerous flu viruses.

‘Wishing you a healthy winter.



Counselor Captions
Laura Neubauer
February 2018

Internship Opportunity:

If you know of a third year undergraduate college student majoring in the healthcare field
with a focus in a clinical field, the Health Center Foundation is providing an excellent
opportunity at Sidney Regional Medical Center in Sidney. This is a paid internship that allows
students to work/shadow various departments throughout Center Foundation Office: (308)
254-5077 or e-mail her at: eparsons@sidneyrmc.com The deadline to apply is: March 16, 2018.

On that same note also The Foundation is also offering two Thayer Family Scholarships at
$1,000 each to students that are enrolled in a nursing, medical or clinical program and plan to
return/move to the Nebraska panhandle region to be employed for a minimum of two years.
Applicants must complete the application no later than March 16, 2018. Please contact the
Foundation or myself for an application.

Senior Scholarships Due:

--- Nebraska Rural Community Schools Association: Gary Fisher Fine Arts Scholarship
Deadline: February 9, 2018

--- Nebraska Rural Community School Association Scholarship — Deadline: February 9, 2018

--- Wheat Belt PPP/Basin Scholarships — Deadline: February 14, 2018

--- Southeast Community College — Deadline: February 22, 2018

Scholarship Assistance:
If any seniors are needing help with scholarship applications, please stop by my office.

College Visits:
Juniors should begin thinking about what colleges to visit. Stop by the counselor’s office for
more information or assistance with planning those visits.

Boy’s and Girl’s State:

The American Legion and American Legion Auxiliary are accepting application for Boy’s and
Girl's State which will be happening June 3™ through the 9% in Lincoln. Please encourage your
son/daughter to apply as it is a worthwhile, learning, leadership experience.

Free ACT Reports:

Beginning in September 2018, students from low-income families who take the ACT with fee
waivers will be allowed to send ACT score reports for free to colleges and/or scholarship
agencies at any time during their college search process. The students will be allowed 20
free reports for each test taken with a fee waiver. They never expire so students may use them
when they wish.

Have A Happy Valentine’s Day!!



Proceedings of the
Leyton Public Schools
Cheyenne County School District #03
Board of Education
January 8, 2018 — 6:30 p.m.
Multi-Purpose Room in Dalton, NE
CALL TO ORDER:
President Jed Benish called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Members present: Jed Benish, Colleen
Cruise, Kevin Henke, Cary Linton, Jennifer Powell and Rob Rushman. Members absent: None. Also present
were Superintendent Lorrie Miller and Recording Secretary Janella Kruse. In addition, there were
approximately forty-five visitors.
Moved by Mr. Benish, seconded by Mr. Linton to approve the agenda as amended. Motion approved
6-0.
Communications were read from Dana Morgan, Becky Murray, and Anna Faye Van Anne.

REORGANIZATION OF THE BOARD:

Moved by Mr. Linton, seconded by Mrs. Cruise to reelect Jed Benish as President of the Board. Motion
approved 6-0.

Moved by Mr. Benish, seconded by Mrs. Powell to keep all members in their current offices: Cary
Linton as Vice-President, Jennifer Powell as Secretary and Colleen Cruise as Treasurer. Motion approved 6-0.

Moved by Mr. Benish, seconded by Mr. Henke to retain the following committees: Americanism: Mrs.
Powell, Mr. Henke and Mr. Rushman; Building & Grounds: Mr. Benish, Mrs. Cruise and Mr. Linton; Finance &
Negotiations: Mr. Benish, Mrs. Cruise and Mr. Linton and Transportation: Mr. Henke, Mrs. Powell, and Mr.
Rushman. Motion approved 6-0.

BUSINESS MEETING:

Moved by Mr. Benish, seconded by Mr. Linton to approve the minutes of the Board’s regular meeting
for December 13, 2017. Motion approved 6-0.

Moved by Mr. Linton, seconded by Mrs. Cruise to approve General Fund bills and financial reports as
presented. Motion approved 6-0.

Moved by Mr. Linton, seconded by Mr. Rushman to approve bills and financial reports from the
remaining funds as presented. Motion approved 6-0.

ACTION ITEMS:

Moved by Mr. Linton, seconded by Mr. Benish to grant Special Recognition to the Villages of Dalton
and Gurley for donating apples to patrons after the Elementary Christmas Program and for providing “goodie”
bags for Santa’s visit; to Cabela’s for donating 40 |-Pads; and to the Oregon Trail Honor Band participants
(Alyson Holt, Josh Kruse, and Rachel Gillespie). Motion approved 6-0.

Moved by Mrs. Powell, seconded by Mr. Linton to approve the school attorney’s policy
recommendations with noted changes as discussed: to delete #4026 (Administrative Employees), #4033
(Rights of Probationary Certificated Employees), #4035 (Rights of Permanent Certificated Employees), #4036
(Crisis Response Policy), #5009 (Adult Education), #5013 (Use and Dissemination of Test Results), #5038 (Lunch
Program), #5051 (Eye Examinations for Students); to adopt #4042 (Employee Social Security Numbers), #4058
(Confidentiality in Counseling and Guidance), #5005 (Transportation of Option Students), #5059 (Emergency
Medical Treatment), #5061 (Therapy Dog), #5065 (Bed Bugs); and to revise #4002 (Drug Free Workplace),
#4005 (Communication Between the Board and District Employees), #4006 (Insurance), #4007 (Personnel
Records), #4008 (Outside Employment), #4009 (Restrictions on Employees Receiving Gratuities), #4016 (Jury
Duty/Service as Witness in Court), #4017 (Relations with Employee Collective Bargaining Association), #4020
(Ownership of Copyrighted Works), #4025 (Superintendent), #4029 (Salary Schedule for Certificated



Employees), #4034 (Staff Handbook), #4037 (Reduction in Force), #4039 (Employment of Classified Staff),
#4043 (Professional Boundaries Between Employees and Students), #4044 (Political Activity by Staff
Members), #4046 (Internet Searches Regarding Potential Employees), #4048 (Assessment Administration and
Security), #4054 (Reporting Child Abuse or Neglect), #5011 (Physical Examinations and Visual Evaluation of
Students), #5012 (Testing and Assessment Program), #5019 (Communicating with Parents), #5023 (Student
lliness), #5024 (Medication of Students), #5025 (Student Insurance), #5026 (Sex Equality in the Education
Program), #5027 (Sexual Harassment of Students by Other Students), #5031 (Student Appearance), #5032
(Closed Campus), #5035 (Student Discipline), #5037 (Student Internet and Computer Access), #5039
(Fundraising Activities), #5044 (Safe Pupil Transportation), #5049 (Firearms & Weapons), #5050 (Reporting
Related to Exempt (Home) Schools), #5055 (Enrollment in Kindergarten), and #5056 (Free Expression by
Students). Motion approved 6-0.

DISCUSION ITEMS {(WITH POSSIBLE ACTION):

Discussed the Board Retreat. Moved by Mr. Benish, seconded by Mrs. Cruise to schedule a Board
Retreat with Mr. Benish securing Points West Community Bank as the location and January as the date.
Motlon approved 6-0.

Discussed teacher training for 2018-2019 from APL Associates. Tabled until next meeting.

Mrs. Holly Widener, Cheerleader Co-Sponsor, discussed the Cheerleaders’ State Competition (February
16 & 17%) in Grand Island. Moved by Mr. Benish, seconded by Mr. Linton to approve and provide rooms,
meals, and transportation for the contest. Motion approved 5-0, with Mr. Rushrman abstaining.

Mrs. Susan Foster, Technology representative, discussed the purchase of six computer access points
and that E-rate would reimburse 70% of the expenses. Moved by Mr. Benish, seconded by Mr. Rushman to
purchase the computer access points. Motion approved 6-0.

EXECUTIVE SESSION:

Entered into executive session by general consent at 7:38 p.m. to recelve legal advice on reducing and
reorganizing.the curricular program. Returned to regular session at 9:12 p.m. by general consent.

No action was taken.

REPORTS:

. Ms. Miller read the Principal’s report. Mr. Howitt would like to remind everyone about the changes to
our option enrollment policy and therefore no new option students will be enrolled for 2™ semester.
Upcoming events include the FFA BBQ and Auction on January 11" and the MAC basketbal! tournament next
week.

Ms. Miller reported on the status of the 504 plans that have been received. She also reported on her
accumulated work days as per her contract.

TIME AND DATE OF NEXT REGULAR MEETING:
The next regular meeting of the Leyton Board of Education will be Monday, February 12, 2018 at 6:30
p.m. The meeting will be held in the district’s administrative offices at Leyton High School in Dalton.

ADJOURNMENT:
The meeting was adjourned by general consent at 9:16 p.m.
Respectfully subn:;tt&i;\ Approved by,
. o,
&
Jogallo £ ~ 7dgur L
Janella Kruse Jehnifer Powell, Secretary

Recording Secretary Leyton Board of Education
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Leyton's National Honor Society will once again

be having their Valentine's Day Extraordinaire!
Items for sale include:

Balloons (latex, mylar, or bouquet), stick balloons,
stuffed animals, candy filled mugs, tumblers,

planters, candle holders, and candy boxes.

NEW ITEMS: Bath & Body Works baskets,
Chalk Board Signs, Gift Arrangements

View various items and place your order in the

Dalton Computer Lab or Gurley Library!

WE DELIVER!!

You may also call to place an order.
308.377.2301
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PAC cHRisTmAS STORE

We wanted to thank all the families for
sending money with their children so they
could purchase items from PAC’s Christmas
Store!

This year more than ever we realized what an
impact we can have at our school AND what
an impact children have on our lives. Running
a school Christmas store isn’t easy, but it is
worth every second!

Now is the time to consider getting involved
with PAC. There will be positions open next
school year and we need YOU so we can
continue being a successful organization that
offers such wonderful events at Leyton
Elem/Jr High.

Please come to our next board meeting:
February 15, 2018 7p in the art room at
Leyton in Gurley

Please join us on Facebook, search for
“Leyton PAC”

Sponsored by PAC
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‘\.l ;
Everyone!

<

Come to the Leyton 2018
6th 7th and 8™ Grade
Science Fair!

When: Thursday, February 15th

Time: 12:10 to 12:45 and
2:00 to 3:15

(12:45 to 2:00 pm reserved for judging!)

. Where: Leyton Jr. High gym

See you there!



inspiring girls to be

healthy and confident

Gurley’s Girls On The Run (GOTR) program is BACK!
Friendship, Fitness & 5K fun since 2003!

3rd thru 6t grade GIRLS ONLY:

Are you looking for an after-school program for your
daughter that promotes:

Exercise + education + mentoring + girl power?

Look no further! Starting March 6, 2018 Leyton Pac will be
offering this wonderful 10-week character development
program. We will meet Tuesdays & Thursdays for 75
minutes each day after school (3:45p-5p).

This is an innovative after-school program where the girls get
to play games, make friends, & learn how to keep their body &
mind healthy! We have a new curriculum this year & are
excited to share it!

Tuition is $60 for the program & includes all meetings, GOTR t-
shirt, backpack & curriculum supplies. The team is limited to
the first 16 girls who register so don’t delay!

More details will be sent home with your daughter. If you have
Facebook, be sure to join the group Leyton PAC for more details.

Head Coaches: Kelly Reimers & Alison Haley
LEARN. DREAM. LIVE. RUN. A girl on the run is in everyone.



STORY TIME!

It’s time for story hour!
Story hour is an
opportunity for preschool
children, ages 3-5 to come
to the Gurley Elementary
Library to hear stories,
complete crafts, and
participate in hands-on
activities that accompany the stories. Story hour meets for
1 hour from 8:30-9:30 AM on Fridays, beginning March 2 and
running through April 20. Please call either school to
register your child at 377-2301 or 884-2247.

PARENTS
If your child is ill, or not coming
to school for any reason, PLEASE
call the school office by 8:30 am.
If office personnel initiate contact
with the parent, the absence may.

" be unexcused.
etk s ool e sl ste e atoctoalactants

Gurley (JH/Elem) — 884-2247
Dalton (H.S.) - 377-2301

Lo o o o o B B o S S o S S S R SR

Toll free numbers
Dalton to Gurley — 377-9124




Should I keep my child home?

As many of you know, there has been a lot of illness at school and in the community. In a perfect
world, kids would never get sick, and they'd never miss a day of school. But it's not a perfect world.
Kids get sick all the time, and they love to share their little germs with everyone around them,
especially this time of year.

It's not uncommon for children to get viral ilinesses 10 to 12 times per year, and these symptoms can
last a week or more. When kids are sick, parents are faced with a difficult decision: Send the children
to school or day care, or keep them home?

This can be such a tough decision because there are a lot of conflicting priorities to consider. We all
want our children to feel better and recover quickly, and we don't want them to get other kids sick.
But we also want them in school so that their education doesn't suffer - and so that we don't have to
miss work or struggle to find last-minute child care.

It's not always an easy call, but here are some things to consider. Children need to be healthy to learn,
and need to learn to be healthy. | hope this will help you make the right decision to provide the best
learning environment for your child.

How sick is your child?

Can your child participate in the activities at school? Kids go to school to learn. If your child is so
uncomfortable, sleepy or otherwise distracted that he/she wouldn't be able to get anything out of
school, it may be better to keep your child at home. In some cases, children are fine to sit in class but
may have trouble with gym or other demanding activities. In those cases, a note from you or your
doctor asking for temporary accommodations may be helpful.

Will your kid get others sick? And if so, how big a deal would that be? The answer to the first
question is probably yes, but it's important to think about the second question, too. Many childhood
illnesses are contagious, but they're not all equally dangerous. Sharing pinkeye or lice is a lot different
from sharing measles or whooping cough. If you are unsure, ask your pediatrician if your child can go
to school.

Here are some common illnesses we see at school. If your child is not feeling his/her best, please call
or send a note so that we can help your child get the best learning experience throughout the day.

Colds/sore throats/etc.: These illnesses are common and usually on the milder side. They'll probably
get passed around, but we just can't keep kids out of school every time they have a stuffy nose. Kids
should go to school as long as symptoms aren't severe enough to keep them from participating.

Conjunctivitis/pinkeye: Conjunctivitis is just inflammation of the eye, and it can be caused by a lot of
different things: viruses, allergies and (more rarely) bacteria. Many of these cases are viral and don't
require treatment: Yes, it can be spread, but we can't do anything about it aside from teaching good



hand hygiene. For cases thought to be caused by bacteria, children can return to school after
antibiotic drops are started.

Ear infections: Ear infections are contained within the middle ear and aren't typically contagious.
They may or may not need antibiotic treatment, but kids should go to school unless they are so
miserable they wouldn't be able to participate.

Rash: Rashes can be caused by all kinds of things. Some are contagious and some aren't. In general, a
child whose only symptom is a rash is okay to go to school.

Influenza or flulike ilinesses: Influenza can be pretty serious and spreads easily. Children should stay
home from school and return only after being fever-free without medication for 24 hours.

Strep throat: Kids who have a sore throat and a positive strep test should stay out of school until
they've been on antibiotics for 24 hours.

Vomiting: If kids are vomiting twice or more in 24 hours, they should stay home from school until
their symptoms resolve.

Children are very good at sharing, and swap germs in the crowded indoor environment of school. Our
janitorial staff works diligently to assure the spread of illnesses remains minimal. With your help, we
can do a few things to minimize the damage:

Immunize. There's a reason that vaccines are required for school attendance. It's because they're an
effective way to prevent some serious, potentially life-threatening diseases.

Wash your hands. | have taught proper handwashing to several classes this year. Good hand washing
is probably the best way to limit the spread of disease. Hand sanitizer is okay for most germs, but
soap and water are more effective against many viruses. It doesn't have to be antibacterial soap, and
it doesn't have to be hot water. Teach your children how to wash properly: Scrub both sides of their
hands and between their fingers and under their nails for at least 20 seconds. Try washing while
singing ABC's or by singing “Happy Birthday” two times. Dry with a paper towel and use the towel to
turn off the sink and open the door.

Cover your mouth. Many respiratory ilinesses are spread by coughing or sneezing. Teach children to
cover their mouths with a tissue, elbow or shoulder - not their hand.

Reminder!!

If your child is not feeling his/her best, please call or send a note so that we can help your child get
the best learning experience throughout the day. And, as stated in the student handbook, students
will be sent home for a temperature greater than 100*F, vomiting, diarrhea, unexplained rashes and
live head lice.

Here’s to a happy, healthy 2018!
Amy Henke BSN, RN



Leyton High School Alumni Basketball
Tournament
March 17, 2018

2018 Rules and Regulations

Team Rosters

1. Players must play with players that were in high school while you were also in high school. All players
must be from Leyton High School, except for one outside player if needed.

2. All teams should wear similar jerseys/shirts during the tournament. Basketball shoes or clean tennis
shoes must be worn for all games.

3. All team coaches are entirely responsible to make sure that their players fully understand and follow
tournament rules and regulations.

4. All participants must have signed the waiver/liability form on the official roster sheet prior to the first
game played. This will be available the day of the event.

Entry Fee

1. The entry fee is $120 per team. Checks should be made out to the Leyton Public School
Foundation, and Mailed to Jeremy Reimers Rd 101 Dalton, NE 69131

2. Early registration deadline will be March 1st with the fee of $20. The other $100 can be paid the
day of the event.Registration after March 1st will cost $140 total per team. This is for Bracketing
purposes.

3. Please fill out entry form attached below and forward that along with the check for early

registration.

Playing Rules

1.

Game Clock: Games consist of two 20 minute halves. The clock will run, except for the last 2 minutes
of both halves. If a team is ahead by more than 20 points at anytime during the last 2 minutes, the clock
will run.

Overtime: All overtimes will consist of three minute periods with clock stopping with fouls and
violations in the last one minute.

Time Outs: Each team will be given 2 time outs (1 minute) per half and they will not carry over. In
case of overtime, 1 extra time out will be given.

Team Fouls: Players will be given 5 fouls per game. Bonus shots will be given after the 7% team foul
and the team will be in double bonus after the 10™ team foul, per half.



5. Technical Fouls: All technical fouls will account for a personal foul. A player who receives a technical
foul must sit out of the game for three minutes off the game clock before he/she will be allowed back
into the game. If a player receives a second technical foul during the same game the player will be
ejected from the tournament.

6. 3-Pointers: High School 3-point line will be utilized in all games.

7. Pressing: Full Court pressing is allowed.

Conduct
1. All participants; coaches and spectators shall refrain from using profanity or verbal abuse towards other
players, coaches, spectators, referees, and tournament staff.
2." Team coaches will be responsible for the conduct of their players. Teams and spectators shall abide by
tournament rules and regulations.
3. The Tournament Director and Staff are not responsible for any personal items left behind, lost, or stolen.

Fighting
1. Fighting is an attempt to strike an opponent with arms, hands, legs, feet, or combative action by one or
more players, a coach, or other team personnel. Any member or team personnel who participate in a
fight shall be immediately suspended from the game for the duration of the game and possible for future
games to be determined by tournament director.

Tournament Director
Jeremy Reimers: Email - jreimers@bpsbulldogs.org
Phone - 308-250-0363

ALL PROCEEDS OF THE LEYTON HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT
GO TO THE LEYTON PUBLIC SCHOOL FOUNDATION

Best of Luck to all the teams!!!



Team Registration Form

Team Name

Team Coach/Captain

Player 2

Player 3

Player 4

Player 5

Player 6

Player 7

Player 8

Total number
of Player

Please mail this form to Jeremy Reimers:
Rd 101 Dalton, NE 69131

Make checks payable to Leyton School Foundation

Early Registration due by March 1st, 2018



February Elementary JH Breakfast Menu

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday, Saturday
1 2 3
Pop Tart or PB & J, Fruit
Cereal, Toast, | Bar, Milk
Fruit Bar, Milk
4 5 6 7 8 9 10
ALL students are Oatmeal or Sausage Pop Tart or Scrambled PB & J, Fruit
required to take % Cereal, Toast, | Pancake, Fruit | Cereal, Toast, | Eggs, Toast, Bar, Milk
cup fruit or vegetable | Fruit Bar, Milk | Bar, Milk Fruit Bar, Milk | Fruit Bar, Milk
on their tray
11 12 13 14 15 16 17
French Toast, | Egg & Cheese | Sausage Pop Tart or PB & J, Fruit USDA s an Equal
Scrambled Sandwich, Pancake, Fruit | Cereal, Toast, Bar, Milk Lpportunity
Eggs, Fruit Fruit Bar, Milk Bar, Milk Fruit Bar, Milk Employer &
Bar, Milk Provider
18 19 20 21 22 23 24 Fruit Bar
French Toast, Egg & Cheese | Pancake, PB & J, Fruit contains an
NO Sausage, Fruit | Sandwich, Scrambled Bar, Milk assortment
SCHOOL Bar, Milk Fruit Bar, Milk | Eggs, Fruit of fresh,
Bar, Milk canned,
and/or fruit
25 26 27 28 1 2 cups. 100%
A variety of Scrambled Oatmeal or Sausage Pop Tart or PB & J, Fruit jmice may be
flavored skim & | Eggs, Toast, Cereal, Toast, | Pancake, Fruit | Cereal, Toast, | Bar, Milk offered up to
19 plain milk Fruit Bar, Milk | Fruit Bar, Milk Bar, Milk Fruit Bar, Milk twice a week.
offered daily
February Elementary JH/HS Lunch Menu
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
Unlimited 1 2 3
fruits & Soft Shell Grilled
vegetables Taco, Refried Cheese,
are available Beans, Rice Tomato Soup,
daily Crackers
4 5 6 7 8 9 10
Sub Sandwich, | Cheeseburger | Chicken Fajita, | HB or CB, Enchilada,
Sweet Potato Pocket, Peas Black Beans, Potato Salad Corn, Rice
Fries Churro
11 12 13 14 16 16 17 ALL students
LISDA is an Equal Hot Ham & Spaghetti with | Beef & Bean Turkey, Spicy or are required to
Opportunity Cheese Choice of Burrito, Rice Mashed Breaded take % cup fruit
Employer & Sandwich, Sauce, Garlic Corn Potatoes, Chicken or vegetable on
Bravider Green Beans Bread, Peas Gravy, Roll Sandwich, their tray
Corn
18 19 20 21 22 23 24
Lasagna, Chicken Pigs in a Hot Beef
NO Bread Stick, Nuggets, Rice, | Blanket, Peas, | Sandwich,
SCHOOL Green Beans Corn Sun Chips Mashed
Potatoes,
Gravy
25 26 27 28 1 2 A variety of
Chili, Pulled Pork Pizza, Green Breaded Pork | Grilled flavored skim & 1%
Cinnamon Roll | Sandwich, Beans Chop, Mashed | Cheese, —
plain milk offered
Corn Potatoes, Tomato Soup, dail
Gravy, Roll Crackers /




2018-2019 Pre-Scheduling

During the last week of February | will be meeting with the classes to do pre-
scheduling for next year. At that time the students will receive a course
description book and a pre-registration form. The form will be asking for a
student signature as well as a parent. Please watch for this form and visit with
your child about their classes. If you have any questions or concerns about the
classes, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank-you,
Laura Neubauer
School Counselor
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